
Dear Prof. John Trinder: 

I would like to say thank you for the Travel Grant provided to me. The Grant made 

possible my participation in the PIA conference, which I shared my work with researchers 

from all over the world.  

After my presentation I received very helpful comments about my work and also 

exchanged ideas with PhD students that are working in related fields. On the other hand 

I had the opportunity to listen many great presentations from excellent researches like the 

one offered by Prof. David Cramer and expanded my scope regarding the applications 

that can be done over satellite images. 

The event had a great organization, everything was very well coordinated. Even the 

organizers supported us with advice about the city and also showed us a bit of the history 

of Munich.  

In summary, having participated in the conference brought me really good and amazing 

ideas to my thesis work as well as the motivation for future researches. Indeed, my PhD 

was the most benefited with this experience.  Once again, thanks ISPRS. 

 



 

 

Kind regards, 

Pedro Juan Soto Vega. 
Msc in Electrical Engineering. 
Department of Electrical Engineering. 
Pontifical Catholic University of Rio de Janeiro.      


